
Golden Spotlight: 

No Golden Spotlight this evening. 

 

Superintendent report for June 23, 2022:    

This evening I would like to cover the exciting end of the year culminating 

activities for our district.   

 

Student Achievement: 

 Harmonic Bronze 

 

On Sunday, June 5th, I had the great privilege in seeing the Harmonic Bronze 

in person.  Their end of the year program for our community was not only 

exceptional but very well attended.  Congratulations to the Harmonic Bronze 

for their time, energy and dedication over the years.  Most importantly thank 

you to Mr. Larry Rowland for your leadership and tieless efforts.  You are 

truly one of a kind. (VIDEO) 

 

 Senior Walk- After a two-year hiatus and back by popular demand, we were 

thrilled to be able to coordinate the 2022 Senior Walk on June 8th.  Thank 

you to VHS, High Desert, and Meadowlark. Thank you most importantly to 

our graduating seniors for inspiring our future Mustangs! (VIDEO) 

 

We congratulate all promoting and graduating students and wish them all well and 

the very best! 

 Summer School is in full swing- 

Dates for summer school: June 21-July 19 (of course July 4 Holiday- no 

summer school) 

 

 

Programs for the summer:  

 

At ML, Preschool-7th ESY (Extended School Year); 

 



At VHS, 8th-11th ESY 

 

Plus, 8th-11th Summer School classes at VHS for grades 8th-11th 

 

Visiting the sites on Tuesday for our opening of summer school was very 

smooth.  Thank you staff for making this happen. 

Thank you.   

     ************ 

COVID Report: 

 

Covid-19 cases across LA County seem to have stabilized although still quite high.  

Within the past 2 weeks (5/26-6/8), the Acton and Agua-Dulce surrounding areas, 

saw 42 new cases.  

In our school community, we have had 3 positive cases reported to us since 

6/8/2022 and the Department of Public Health has released High Desert from its 

Outbreak status as of 6/17/2022.  

Students and staff are no longer required to wear a mask when indoors.  

We have officially moved over to Primary Health and are no longer taking tests 

through the Color Laboratories.  

All students and staff who need to be tested must register on the Primary Health 

platform. We will continue to test employees and students throughout summer 

school on Mondays only.  

Home kits are available at the District Offices from 8:00 AM TO 4:30 PM Monday 

through Friday. 

 

Thank you, this concludes the COVID report. 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


